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Ms. Marla Miller, Deputy Superintendent
Shoreline School District
18560 15T Avenue NE
Shoreline, WA 98155

Dear Ms. Miller:

The Joint Cooperative Agreement between the City of Shoreline and the Shoreline
School District #412 for the School Resource Officer (SRO) program provides for

an annual adjustment in section 4.2. This section requires the City to provide the
District with an updated Exhibit B-1 which outlines the cost and funding for the

SRO program at the start of each school year. As agreed for the 2019-2020 school

year, the District’s cost will be $49,340. The City will continue to bill the school

district quarterly for the SRO program.

Ilook forward to another successful year of this program as it continues our

partnership to provide training for district staff, student and parent education,

student mentoring and safety assistance to the schools.

Sincerely,

Debbie Tarry
City Manager

Cc: Shawn Ledford, Chief of Police
Sara S. Lane, Administrative Services Director
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City of Shoreline

Contract #9460
EXHIBIT B-1
SCHOOL RESOURCE OFFICER PROGRAM
COST AND FUNDING

High School Program September 2019 - August 2020
Program Cost $205,880

Program Funding

State Criminal Justice Funding $ 16,111

City of Shoreline General Fund Allocation $ 140,429

Shoreline School District Allocation (26%) $ 49340

Total Funding $205,880



